
 
 
Linear Technology Corporation 
1630 McCarthy Blvd. Milpitas, CA 95035-7417  Tel: (408) 432-1900  Fax: (408) 434-0507 
 
 
October 13, 2015 
 
Subject:  Obsolescence of the LT5503 
 
This letter is intended to notify you that Linear Technology Corporation is obsolescing 
the following part numbers: 

LT5503EFE  
LT5503EFE#TR 
LT5503EFE#PBF 
LT5503EFE#TRPBF 

 
The reason for this obsolescence is that we no longer have the test capability for this 
product due to obsolescence of essential production test equipment by its manufacturer.  
 
We understand that this product obsolescence could potentially impact some part of your 
product offering. Therefore Linear Technology will be offering a Last Time Buy (LTB) 
in accordance with the schedule below: 
 
 LTB orders accepted starting:    October 15, 2015 
 Final orders accepted:    April 15, 2016 
 Final shipments:    October 15, 2016 
 
We recognize the need for continued support and coordination between our companies 
during this transition and so, we have provided this six months order placement window, 
followed by an additional six-month window in which to receive shipment. If we can 
provide any additional design or technical assistance please feel free to contact a Linear 
Technology representative at www.linear.com/contact for details. 
 
* LTB orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable. Actual delivery dates will vary due to individual 
manufacturing and scheduling requirements. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
James Wong 
Product Marketing Manager, High Frequency Products 
Email:  jwong@linear.com 
Tel: 1 (408) 432-1900  Ext. 2482 
 
 



 


